
Bring on summer! I'm ready, ready, ready. 

Can I tell you we had a great time doing the living room at Transitions? It 

not only feels good to redecorate, but we enjoy laughs & stories and history of our 

organization. We get to know each other better & have a good time reaching our 

goal. Thanks to Melanie Smith who coordinated the project & designed it.  And 

thanks to all who came & helped. It turned out super! 

Our style show did about $4,000. It was a great time & thanks to everyone 

who helped. I thought the wedding dress was spectacular! 

Now we are getting ready for the golf outing with a twist. We will have 

golf balls that can be purchased for $5.00 each and they will be let loose down the 

slope & the ball closest to the hole will get half of the pot. In case of tie half of pot 

will be split between the two. The outing is July 15 at Green Valley. Even if you 

don't golf you can enjoy the others& help out. You are all welcome! 

  At the Midwest conference we had a speaker who had been a sex slave in 

Columbus. She had been sold several times. When she got out, she started 

Survivors Ink, a charity to cover up the pimp tattoos that they own them. We were 

going to have her speak for us and talk to young girls.  She passed away last week. 

It touched my heart as we had sat with her at lunch and talked about her coming to 

our meeting 

Doris Baker, our long time Soroptimist sister, passed last week as well. She 

had her hat on so we will wear our hats at our June 1st meeting to honor her.  

        Have a great summer! 

A Message  
from our 
President,  
Lynn 
McGlade 

JUNE 1st          OFFICER INSTALLATION 

This meeting will be held at First Christian Church. The meal is catered by Olive Garden 

and is $11 per person.   RSVP is required by May 26th.  Wear a hat in loving honor of 

Doris Baker. 

 

JULY 6th      ANNUAL PICNIC 

The picnic will be held at the home of Kelly Moore, located at 3250 Big B Road.  Please 

bring a dish to share with others and sign up on the list to let us know what you are 

bringing.  Just for fun wear your most patriotic outfit! 
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Wow!  Another school year is closing.  The Dental Health Program and the 
Mobile Dental Unity had another busy year.  Treating dental health problems with 
Dr. Malek in the dental unit saw teeth being filled, sealants applied, some 
extractions, exams, cleanings and X Rays.  Educating our students about proper 
dental care, dental problems that can happen, nutrition and seeing the faces light up 
with new tooth brushes, toothpaste and dental floss.  Thanks to all of you for 
supporting this much needed dental health program.  75 years strong! 

        ~Valencia    

 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 Membership:  The June meeting is a special meeting, as it is the officer 
installation meeting. Molly has send out invoices for membership dues.   
Please be considerate and pay your invoice in a timely manner. You can 
even pay them at the June meeting if you wish. If you have recently joined 
and would like a new member orientation session, please contact Taffy 
Tippett.  We are always looking for new members.  Consider inviting a 
friend to join you at a meeting to learn more about Soroptimist! 

 Fundraising:  Golf Outing Planning is “on par” (pun intended!)  The event 
will take place on Sat. July 15th at Green Valley golf course.  The theme for 
this year is “French”. Charlotte is mentoring Taffy to take over the 
planning.  Please let Taffy know if you are available to help. For a more 
complete accounting of the recent fundraisers, check the Treasurer’s 
Report. 

 Program:  An e mail survey was sent to members to try and determine what 
locations and meal preferences work best for the majority.  Thank you to all 
who completed the survey!  If you have suggestions for program topics or 
speakers for the next year please let Lynn know. 

 Public Awareness:  Member books will be completed soon and should be 
ready for distribution at the July meeting.  If you have ideas on how to 
increase SIZ’s visibility and impact in our community please speak with 
someone from the PA committee.  We don’t want to be Zanesville’s Best 
kept secret any longer! 

 

 

If you would like to 
serve on any of these 

committees or on 
special projects, 

please inform the club 
president. 

 

Smile Zone     Valencia Clark 

Have you “liked” us on Facebook? 

 
Look for Soroptimist International of Zanesville.   

You’ll find fun photos, important announcements and club information. 
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BIRTHDAYS   ANNIVERSARIES 

7 Cindy Brandi  2012 Carolyn Sherry 

23 Judy Rebic 

 

. 
 

    

      
  

 
 

June Flower 
Rose 

 

Roses are red. 

Violets are blue; 

But they don't get around 

Like the dandelions do. 

Slim Acres 

 
 

Member Milestones for June 

Transitions is looking to start an Art Therapy Program.  
If you would like to help by donating art supplies, 

please contact Melanie Smith for more info. 

 

Newsletter and Website Updates must be submitted by the  
20th of the month to be included for the next month’s letter.   

Please send submissions and updates  
to Amy Hursey at amyjohursey@yahoo.com 

 

  

 
 

Scenes from 
The Style Show 

 
Thanks to everyone who worked hard to 

make this annual event a success! 

Invoices have been sent for 
Membership Dues! 

You can pay at June meeting. 
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Soroptimist Fun 
You just never know what you might see at a Soroptimist Event.  Check out some 

photos from the MWR Conference, Style Show, Transitions Renovations and more! 

 

 

CONTACT US! 
 

Soroptimist International  

of Zanesville 

PO Box 853 

Zanesville, OH 43702 

 

 

On the Web: 

www.zanesvillesoroptimist.org 

 

 

 

On Facebook: 

Soroptimist International  

of Zanesville 

President………………………………………….… Lynn McGlade 
Vice President………………………………………Donna Snider 
Recording Secretary……………………………….Kelly Moore 
Corresponding Secretary……………………….Cindy Brandi 
Treasurer………………………………………………....Molly Ross 
Delegates……………………..Barb Parmer, Kim Brandfass 
Director……………………………………………….Debbie Gheen 
 

Mission Statement: 

Soroptimist improves the lives of women and girls 

through programs leading to social and economic 

empowerment. 

 

President’s Theme: 

People will never forget how you made them feel, 

so what you do echoes in eternity. 
 

Kalahari Fun at Midwest Region Conference! 
Kim, Lynn, Molly, Barb getting “framed” and Valencia ,who is on the hunt for 

new Soroptimist Members, and Lynn accepting Excellence Award for SIZ. 

http://www.zanesvillesoroptimist.org/
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More photos are posted on the  
Soroptimist International of Zanesville Facebook Page! 

 

          Renovations at Transitions May 19th & 20th 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Mitzi Shook (sister of Allison Weeks) on becoming director at Transitions, 

and also to our member Kim Brandfass, who has accepted a position there.  We look forward to 

what the future will bring!  Best wishes to both ladies! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
 

4 Person Teams, $160 per team 
10:00 am Tee Off, Shotgun Start 

If you are available to help out please let Taffy know. 
Snack items are needed the morning of the outing. 

 


